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Fax: (510) 243-6754 
 
 
 
December 13, 2020 
 
 
Dear Ellerhorst Families, 
 
Last week of school for 2020​:  This week is our last week of school for the calendar year of 2020. 
We will have our winter break from December 21 to January 1, during which time the office will be 
closed.  We return to the office and to our virtual classrooms on January 4.  This has been a hard 
year on all of us, some more than others.  We hope that in the coming break, everyone will have a 
chance to relax, refresh, and recharge.  Please be healthy and safe, and let's do our part to curb the 
spread of this virus in our community so we can return to school sooner rather than later.  In fact, as 
you stay at home, use this time over this break to read.  Encourage your children to read, or read 
with them or read to them.  We hope the break and the upcoming year provides time for families to 
spend time together while we are asked to stay at home. 
 
Fence Artwork Due Monday​:  For those who are participating in our Holiday Artwork for our 
Fence, please make sure to bring it into the office tomorrow between 9 a.m. and 2 p.m. so our 
volunteers can post it to the fence in time for the break. 
 
Principal’s Coffee Club​:  This Thursday, the Principal’s Coffee Club will be at 9:00 in the morning. 
We will not be hosting a school wide Virtual Recess this Friday, but look for our return in the new 
year.   
 
Be Charged​:  Our teachers have a wonderful week of virtual classes this coming week, so remember 
to charge that Chromebook tonight.  Thank you, and have a great week.   
  
   
Greg Whaling 
Principal 


